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The Serralves Foundation in Portugal celebrates two major
anniversaries in 2014
Porto

The 25th anniversary of the Serralves
Foundation, founded in 1989, and the
15th anniversary of the opening of the
Serralves Museum of Contemporary Art in
1999, designed by Portuguese Pritzker
prize-winning architect Álvaro Siza
Vieira.

Over the past 25 years, the Serralves
Foundation has raised the public’s
awareness about contemporary art and
how it reflects the current issues of
our contemporary societies. The
celebration of this double anniversary
underlines the intimate relationship
that Serralves has forged with
audiences from Portugal and around the
world. Luís Braga da Cruz, President of
the Serralves Foundation, explains
“These anniversaries represent a
remarkable moment in Serralves’ long
history, creating a distinct dialogue
between Portuguese artists and their
foreign counterparts. We are proud to
celebrate Serralves’ status as a key
agent in the development of Portuguese
culture and as one of the leading
institutions in the international art
community.”

Several special exhibitions have been
planned in honor of the anniversaries

- The three-part exhibition "Histories:
Works from the Serralves Collection",
on view through September 21, includes
pieces from the collection by artists
such as Danh Vo, Hans Haacke, Richard
Serra, Claes Oldenburg, Dan Graham, On
Kawara, Amalia Pica, Robert Morris,
Sanja Ivekovic, Liam Gillick, Lucy
McKenzie, Walid Raad, and Richard Long.
Additionally, the Serralves Park
features a new public sculpture
commission by Berlin-based artist Nairy
Baghramian.

From September 7 to 19, Chicago-based
artist and musician Theaster Gates will
be in “monastic retreat” with his
musical ensemble The Black Monks of
Mississippi at the Serralves Museum –
the first presentation of Gates’ work
in Portugal.

In October, the Serralves Museum will
organize the first museum survey of
Iranian artist Monir Shahroudy
Farmanfarmaian, which will travel to
the Guggenheim Museum, New York in
March 2015. For more information about
Serralves’ exhibitions, please visit
the website.

Anabela Trindade

A view of the Serralves Museum of

Contemporary Art Designed by

Pritzker Prize winning Portuguese

architect Álvaro Siza Vieira. 

Serralves Museum

Serralves Museum, Installation

View, Exhibition: Robert Morris:

Bodyspacemotionthings 

Filipe Braga

The Serralves
Foundation in Portugal
celebrates two major
anniversaries in 2014

acontece 
de 07/09/2014 
a 28/02/2015

mais 
September 19th,
fundraising dinner

local 
Fundação Serralves 
Rua D. João de Castro,
210 
4150-417 Porto 
+351 808200543 

fonte
Liza Eliano 
Porto, Portugal

compartilhe

    

em vitruvius

https://googleads.g.doubleclick.net/pcs/click?xai=AKAOjsuqEX5LfIhdhWUyWNhrYKLaPzd0GI4btHqNHQsY6T45ILdaJgB9sfZhWqDfEi0LjawBrSXrrqqWpmh-B_Z9h3afLA2fG8qKfp_tzKmYRwnV_zOrSd475i23-DrNBzdirOSosfPRDM-EXZx3QmMVfMQMVD68U30fAchFWg9n4N102VfCNYqX5rkQFPnDhPpsT1N_std48NlgBPjEZvpIxfEF07CNfqxaevNMVAi_TUg97sNWdW7DMJiMqvMf4-OCMykhr_IIUVlWEdXlEcNUir-VpTf3_K77l73R6LdIHIV1p_riJNAbJt1q3GHQ&sai=AMfl-YSq0BmIrppUXVHyTe9xCgdYhmxmrksCg3rVGbaxC86ZDygYEnv6iwtiajYsnT1kKZVtWqfvRrq6maBUP51KpAAAj5iUOss6QGVrGrhNR0IiiGGMEJxnXzpXR7qFjsVh&sig=Cg0ArKJSzOyO6Wbu7Unw&adurl=http://www.institutotomieohtake.org.br
https://googleads.g.doubleclick.net/pcs/click?xai=AKAOjstKcqgwaT57qkt3eKgQMfkxyYgrAS5Cfhdtqh5GhWvtVzmAIBRHCVSI2BMIS2LggI3pe8Nbm61q9KiYG2b75tsR6lmHlIvU8xBW-q5lwei9f6z5lt_GBuNMQIhzq81-kg5QD8Oo8dyNEvwVu6m3mj5nF9kIjX9p-gTvXP4LU79ZtjqYc7q_CYxcsx0TEFFQLjy5y_qW14Eim7WA3cgeLAKKu10xNEt7rEYToH0WDCJlvZ1-BeWWHwJ5D_88izakUxt-JInPeJ3iYc1Ljx-dtZf2FQbb5wN2Q6z3tT3dSvDtBdqiQGG1D-q_&sai=AMfl-YSLAJYBj3yLg1i0Uu3wObKnW033vTKVg3kdop_hbBJuv7Uj1QQnNwT4JuiU-MQivTARwYFPoMAHPp3ZdgXv_kg1ZV30uZ9fHcTvfcOLSHtcecLyIuxE7p4Q6iPX5OmZ&sig=Cg0ArKJSzJjo--UUG80_&adurl=https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agenda/read/8061&nm=3
https://googleads.g.doubleclick.net/pcs/click?xai=AKAOjssDH0MqAW7FlC54YbqVZIVYeUHXn1NohebdSg-9w-yM1MLW1tnbAF16zFB0sRxcNCK40sLM2f1DpoqyHr-_ec5eVgouteiD8-JDia5jXCmtwaxeAKFydv_TftndbWIwjkvZSZrJQptiqhQhU2VPMQFrY6VEbvEfWMvQIBXmoDoVcaehY5-N-JBVHd5WRJg61u2oeJf7LV-sMYckqMg-7UZsskn9eCzk94TWPD7wWTyeLC4J3HDCO4XteX0jF1jfPTaf44yx5BOL4_1-JddJpMNDuSQ2UbHKAyu6J3UYjM1DYhixD3smp_68VD8s&sai=AMfl-YTsl6HOrLypo_Eqpk2kpcBu_Uuc_5scCpB2s2bf__KJ8bMvNRMrRRqo3FA4fj2ZzUDg8ryKUKmLWCIqMPt0t85b9Awxw1m4lxd8OZRhtrIK361R_D-N6RTrRKAqU5VP&sig=Cg0ArKJSzNoD_M1ozeai&adurl=http://www.iaa.fadu.uba.ar/anales
https://vitruvius.com.br/institucional/assinantes-informativo
https://vitruvius.com.br/institucional/contact
https://www.facebook.com/vitruvius.com.br
https://vitruvius.com.br/
https://vitruvius.com.br/language/setlocale/es
https://vitruvius.com.br/language/setlocale/en
javascript://
https://vitruvius.com.br/pesquisa
https://vitruvius.com.br/pesquisa
https://vitruvius.com.br/pesquisa/guiadelivros
https://vitruvius.com.br/pesquisa/jornal
https://vitruvius.com.br/pesquisa/revistas
https://vitruvius.com.br/pesquisa/vitruvius/search
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas/browse/arquitextos
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas/browse/arquiteturismo
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas/browse/drops
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas/browse/minhacidade
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas/browse/entrevista
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas/browse/projetos
https://vitruvius.com.br/revistas/browse/resenhasonline
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/noticias
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agendacultural
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/charges
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/eventos
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/concursos
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/selections
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal
https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agenda
http://www.serralves.pt/en/
http://www.serralves.pt/
https://api.addthis.com/oexchange/0.8/forward/facebook/offer?url=https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agenda/read/5240&username=vitruvius
https://api.addthis.com/oexchange/0.8/forward/twitter/offer?url=https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agenda/read/5240&username=vitruvius
https://api.addthis.com/oexchange/0.8/forward/delicious/offer?url=https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agenda/read/5240&username=vitruvius
https://api.addthis.com/oexchange/0.8/forward/email/offer?url=https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agenda/read/5240&username=vitruvius
https://api.addthis.com/oexchange/0.8/forward/cleanprint/offer?url=https://vitruvius.com.br/jornal/agenda/read/5240&username=vitruvius


4/12/2021 The Serralves Foundation in Portugal celebrates two major anniversaries in 2014 – agenda cultural | vitruvius

https://vitruvius.com.br/index.php/jornal/agenda/read/5240 2/2

publicado em 04/09/2014

On September 19th, Serralves will also
host a fundraising dinner to honor its
founders and the fundamental role they
have played in Serralves’ history. For
tickets and additional information on
the dinner please contact.

About Serralves

Designed by Portuguese Pritzker prize-
winning architect Álvaro Siza Vieira,
the Serralves Museum of Contemporary
Art is the Foundation’s primary
exhibition space. The Museumhouses the
Serralves Collection of Portuguese and
international contemporary art, which
spans a period from the 1960s to the
present and includes work by Luc
Tuymans, Mel Bochner, Christopher
Williams, Matt Mullican, Richard Serra,
Robert Morris, among many others. The
Museum aims to foster the understanding
and appreciation of contemporary art
and culture through it’s collection,
temporary exhibitions, performances,
and educational programs.

In addition to serving as the
Foundation’s head office, The Serralves
Villa constitutes an important
extension of the Museum of Contemporary
Art and is reserved for the
presentation of temporary exhibitions.
Originally designed as a private
residence by the architect Charles
Siclis and the decorator and architect
Jacques Émile Ruhlmann, the Villa,
along with the Serralves Park, was
commissioned by the second Count of
Vizela, Carlos Alberto Cabral.
Constructed on the outskirts of Porto
between 1925 and 1944, the Serralves
Villa is a significant example of art
deco style.

The Serralves Park spans 44 acres and
includes a variety of harmoniously
interconnected spaces: formal gardens,
woodlands, meadows and a farm. Designed
by the architect Jacques Gréber in the
1930s, it constitutes a singular
reference within Portugal’s landscape
heritage. The Park presents a
privileged opportunity to come into
contact with nature and appreciate the
wide diversity of trees, shrubs and
herbaceous plants of both native and
exotic species. Visitors to the Park
will encounter sculptures from the
Serralves Collection that are
permanently on display.

In 2012, the buildings of Serralves—the
contemporary art Museum, a 1930’s Art
Deco Villa, and a 44-acre historic Park
featuring over 200 species of plants—
were jointly classified by the
Portuguese State as a “National
Heritage.”
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